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Projects:

• One to One

• Website Upgrade

• Interactive Projectors at DHS
• Finalizing installs
• Professional Development

• Continue server and network maintenance

• Build and test PowerSchool Lab Server

• Searching for candidate for Helpdesk Technician position

• Meeting with vendors for future projects

Technology Department



One to One Updates:

• Chromebook Distribution
• DHS = 300 of 358 (as of 10/15)
• DMS = 310 of 352 (as of 10/15)

• Lost or Stolen Devices return quicker
• Software repairs have decreased

• Blocked Extensions and Apps
• Teachers submit work orders for Extensions and Apps needed for the 

classroom.
• Extensions and Apps are vetted by IT

• 26 repairs - 24 DMS, 2 DHS
• Broken Screen caused by not handling the device properly

• Device Etiquette Training at DMS
• Went room to room during advisor
• 10 to 15 minute demonstration/explanation on how to handle devices
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